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TO:   Agents & Haulers of National Forwarding Co., Inc. & Affiliates 

 
FROM:   Eileen Sherman, Executive Vice President, Operations 

 
SUBJECT:  No Saturday Hours until Further Notice 
 
 
The governor of Illinois has issued a "stay-at-home order" to drastically prevent further spread of 
COVID-19. Our company is considered an essential business and employees can travel to and from 
National to continue working. Nevertheless, in an effort to practice social distancing and do our part, 
NFC will not have staffing on Saturdays until further notice.   
  
If you have an emergency or need assistance on a Saturday, please call 888-993-6683. Emails can 
continue to go to NFCoperations@nationalforwarding.com.  
  
Thank you for your understanding. Remember, the whole is greater than the sum of its parts, and 
together we will overcome.  

 

NATIONAL FORWARDING CO., INC. 
2 8 0 0    R O O S E V E L T    R O A D   –   B R O A D V I E W,   I L L I N O I S    6 0 1 5 5 

Telephones:   (708) 345- 0550     1-800-323-9125 
Fax:  (708) 345-9112 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Jw8-O-lX-iYouyFjruaREz-tGy0N2CNOVPUL_OP34D-QhXLEDbWnnCVSXsG96eS_2O7Fz45-0dpOqtJ8TG1RK9IEkYu2YFG9r7yH1G16ci8DeJJaDl3UJhm9ClBkzB0648SIXA0pBEboPt_LZ-LDra6Ck0VNkQXE0hw4pwCjLz7tKyxBIza6wc3IFFQ97Bd1GMK5ye7ga_R8LzChjm1x-0TM9kBzBLnM&c=&ch=
mailto:NFCoperations@nationalforwarding.com

